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Dear parents, carers and staff, 
 
Roof replacements of Building I (library) and Building F (science) at Albion Park High School 
will begin on Monday 18 November 2024, lasting approximately 6 weeks. 
 
Works overview 
 
Work includes the replacement of:  

• roof sheets 
• gutters, and 
• downpipes  

 
Scaffolding and temporary fencing will be installed around the buildings.  
 
Contractors will access the site via the driveway entry from Church Street. 

For more information on how construction will be managed, visit the School 
Infrastructure website: Managing construction impacts in your community 
(nsw.gov.au).  

 
School operations 
 
Classrooms will remain accessible while work takes place. 
 
Walkways will be clearly marked to support students and staff to move around the area.  

We will update the community if any changes to these arrangements impact school 
operations.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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